[bookmark: _GoBack]Orientation regarding illegal school absence 

To___________

Your child (name and CPR-number) has of today (date of registration) unfortunately exceeded 10 % illegal absence form school during this quarter. According to the Ministery of Education new announcement regarding pupil’s absence from school, the school is obligated to inform You about the consequences of excessive illegal school absence. 
Illegal absence is when you as a parent do not inform the school if your child is sick or if you go on a vacation outside school holidays.   
It is important that you go into AULA and report your child sick every day during the period of absence. If not, the absence will be registered as illegal. 
If the illegal absence exceeds to 15 % or more in one quarter the school is obligated to notify the local authority in Holbæk. In the light of the notice and the new announcement regarding school absence Holbæk Kommune will consider whether the next payment of child benefit (Børne- og ungeydelse) should be annulled. 
A stable attendance among our students is something we in Holbæk Kommune regard with great importance. The school’s leadership and staff wish to emphasize the importance of your child’s school attendance and the contribution to the classroom environment.
(please write what the plan is regarding the child in question) 
About the rules:
Please use the following link if You wish to read more about the announcement:
https://www.retsinformation.dk/Forms/R0710.aspx?id=210637 
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[Skriv tekst]

Best regards 
LÆRING OG TRIVSEL
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